
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notification for Authipay Schools/ETBs 

Tuesday 8th March 2022 
 

Parents, to improve the security of card transactions and to comply with changes 

mandated by regulations, an update is being made to the payment process service in 

your school (AIBMS / Authipay) that is going live Tuesday March 8th.   

We wish to make you aware of a temporary impact that might occur for parents and 

cardholders as outlined below and offer our apologies for any inconvenience this may 

cause you: 

 

 
 

  

 

Saved card details will be Declined  

If you have previously saved your card 

details to prepopulate the form on the 

payment page, these saved details will no 

longer allow a successful payment. 

 

How to Pay 

Simply leave un-checked the 3rd 

checkbox giving consent to tokenise your 

card details & manually enter your card 

details on the payment page. 

 

It is our aim to have an update for this change in place before the end of this month.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

If you have any queries, please contact our helpdesk at way2pay.support@evopayments.com 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

http://www.way2pay.org/

